
SUSTAINABLE

Our recycled leather (also called ECO
leather ) is made 100 % from South
American vegetable dyed natural
leather, with no color added to the
leather. 
The leather comes from cows that are
feeding on grass and are free-ranging
on open grasslands.

RECYCLED

LEATHER

The waste material used for making the
recycled leather, we get from the
making of other leather products, all
made from this South American leather.
The waste pieces are then crushed and
re-used - just adding water and around
6 to 8 % of natural latex to remake a
new leather “hide/board”
The production of making this recycled
leather is made only on top grade
Italian machines.

After the leather board is made, a
coating is then added on top of the
leather to prevent dirt and grease to
stick to the surface, and to make sure
that maintenance is easy.


